Food-wine event benefits N.
Shore kids group

Hyatt Regency Lake Tahoe Resort and Lone Eagle Grille’s fourth
annual Wine on the Water is Aug. 18 from 1-5pm.

The food and wine festival and charity event brings together
more than 25 wineries, more than a dozen local restaurants,
and live music.

All proceeds generated from ticket sales and silent auction
sales will be donated directly to the Boys and Girls Club of
North Lake Tahoe. Since the inception of Wine on the Water in
2010, Hyatt Regency Lake Tahoe has raised more than $91,000
for the local charity.

Tickets are $65 per person in advance, and $75 at the door.
Purchase tickets online.

For more information regarding Wine on the Water, contact Lone
Eagle Grille at (775) 886.6889.
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